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Student of the Week 
Noah - For improved knowledge of sounds. 
Langdon - For improved attitude towards learning. 
Tiana - For her thoughtfulness and leadership. 
 

Well Done 
Jensen - For working hard to improve his writing.  
Robbie - For a fantastic effort in Dance. 
Brianna - For a great run at the Athletics Carnival.  
 

Welcome Afternoon Tea  
Tomorrow we welcome Ms Louise Hopkins as our Relieving 
Principal to Borenore. Please come and join us at 3.00pm in 
the COLA. We are all looking forward to meeting Ms Hopkins 
and working with her next term.  
 

Mr Fardell 
Congratulations to Mr Fardell who became a Grandad  
yesterday. He has a lovely little grand daughter. 
 

Borenore Country Fair  
Congratulations on another successful Country Fair. We 
would like to acknowledge the work of Toni McCauley in  
organising such a wonderful day. The Fair isn’t possible 
without the support of parents and staff and their generosity. 
We also extend our appreciation for the business donations 
and the stall holders who support us. Approximate profit from 
the day appears to be over $9,000. 
 

OSSA White Group Athletics Carnival  
Congratulations to Kayne Birkin who was awarded Junior 
Boys Champion at the OSSA White Carnival. I would like to 
congratulate students for their eager participation in events. I 
know many students had lots of ribbons on their hats and 
shirts. Thanks to the staff and parents for making the day  
possible. Without you students would miss out on these great 
experiences.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please see over  

Term 1 Week 11 – 2019 

Tuesday 09/ 04/19 Wednesday 10/ 04/19 Thursday 11/ 04/19 Friday 12/ 04/19 Monday 15/ 04/19 

Scripture 
 
Welcome Afternoon Tea 
for Relieving Principal - 
3.00pm 

ANZAC Day Expression 
of Interest due  
 

OSSA Cross Country 
Trials Permission note 
and lunch order due  

 
 

Library 
 

Sport  
 

Easter Hat Parade and  
Farewell presentation 
to Ms Harris  

Term 1 Vacation starts 
today  

WISDOM THROUGH KNOWLEDGE 

  



 

 

 
  

Presentation  
Families and friends are invited to our Farewell Presentation 
for Ms Harris this Friday at 2.00pm. We will commence the 
presentation with our Easter Hat Parade and then follow with 
a student presentation and short speech from Mr Auld the 
Education Director. We will conclude the presentation with 
an Easter Egg hunt for students and sharing of a cake.  
 

ANZAC Day March 
Students are to wear full winter uniform including school tie. 
Please meet Mrs G and Ms Harris at the corner of Byng and 
Sale Streets at 9.45am. 
 

Term 2 Uniform 
Students are to return to school in full winter uniform.  
Please ensure your child’s clothing is clearly labelled with 
their name to ensure we minimise lost property and children  
remain warm and dry at school.  
 

Staff Development Day - Term 2 
The first day back at school, Monday 29 April is for Staff  
Development and will therefore be a pupil free day. Our  
office staff, Mrs Henry and Mrs Symons, will be attending a 
School Administration Conference in Bathurst. Teaching 
staff will be attending professional learning programs with 
other small schools in Orange. The school will be closed for 
the day.  
 

OSSA Cross Country 
The whole school will be travelling by private vehicle to the 
OSSA Cross Country at Cudal Showgrounds on Friday 3 
May. Permission notes and lunch orders are due back to 
school by Wednesday 10 April.  
 

OSSA Soccer Trials  
Boys and girls soccer trials for ages 8 and over will be held 
at Cudal on Friday 3 May at the conclusion of the Cross 
Country. Students who previously indicated an interest in 
playing for OSSA are required to bring their soccer shoes 
and shin pads to the Cross Country. The OSSA team will be 
chosen and students will play their first game against OSSA 
green on a date to be set but before 17 May 2019.  
 

Thank you 
The Borenore Public School Staff would like to thank  
Ms Ruth Harris for her dedication to Borenore Public School.  
Her support and guidance has been greatly appreciated by 
everyone. Borenore is a fantastic school and this is because 
of the vision, hard work and perseverance of Ruth for the 
last 22 years. We will miss you and wish you a fantastic well  
deserved holiday. Enjoy retirement and don’t forget to pop in 
and say hello.  
 

The P&C at their last meeting acknowledged the contribution 
Ms Harris has made to the school and presented her with a 
Claret Ash Tree which was planted in the playground today.  

From Ms Harris 
Throughout my career with the Department of Education it 
has been my absolute pleasure to work with dedicated and 
professional staff and colleagues, parents who care about 
their children’s education and the students who have made 
me laugh everyday. Thank you. 
 

Special thanks to my staff, the parents and students of  
Borenore Public School. Borenore has been a huge part of 
my teaching life and work and I leave with fond memories.  
 

If I have made a difference then I have been successful.  
 

Take care, enjoy special time with family and friends and 
return safely after the holidays.  
 

Regards  
Ruth  
 

Vacation  
We wish all students and staff a happy and safe holiday and 
look forward to students returning on Tuesday 30 April.  
 

Regards  
 
Ruth, Debbie, Melissa and staff  
 
Attachments  
P&C Minutes of AGM and monthly meetings  
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